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https://www.facebook.com/sbcozark/
https://www.southsideozark.org/


 
Outreach  
Challenge 

HELP NEEDED! 
Please help us reach 

out to those who 
visited us during our 

Fall Festival 
Today at 3pm 

Meetings: 

Children’s Christmas Skit  
Practice 

Tonight at 5pm 

Children’s Christmas Party 
Wed, Dec 15 at 6pm 

Youth Christmas Party 
Wed, Dec 15 at 6pm 

DBA Children’s Caroling 
Thu, Dec 16 at 6pm 

Children’s Christmas Skit  
Presentation 

Sun, Dec 19 at 10:30am 

Christmas Caroling 
Wed, Dec 22 at 6pm 

Christmas Eve Service 
Fri, Dec 24 at 5pm 

  T h e  L o s t  

  C h u r ch  

  H o m e b o u n d s  &  
Nu r s in g  H o me   

  C o u n t r y  &  
G o v e r n m e n t  

  Yo u th  &  C h i l d r e n  

  J o e l  I n d i co  

  G r ace  Sn e l l  

  Ka l i  Sm i th  

  J i m m y  &  
M ar g a r e t t e  G r i m e s  

  H o r ace  &  
E l i z ab e th  P e te r s  

  E l a i n e  Wo o d h am   

  J am e s  &  J o an  
T h o m p s o n  

  G ay le  We e k s  

  R o y  A tk i n s  

  J am e s  B r i g h to n  

  Do n n a  M u r p h y  

  Sh a r o n  Su m m e r s  

  F r an ce s  Su b i d o  

  G r ac i e  Sh e f f i e l d  

  L e v i  Wh i t e  

  F ay  &  Ray  A v r e t t  

  Kaye  J ack s o n  

  C ar o l  H a l e  

  Do n  M cC a l l  

  A r t  &  M ar g  
War r e n  

  S i d o n n a  B r o wn  

  C O V I D- 1 9   
P an d e m i c  

P r a y e r  R e q u e s t s    

 

Make sure your deacon has your 
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 Give Online 

Use computer or cell phone to make a one-time  
donation by credit card, give through your bank   
account, or set up recurring donations.  
Text-to-Give 
Text "@tbfa give 100 to #sso" to 52014. 
Change the 100 to any dollar amount. 
Offering Plate or Mail 
Bring or send your tithes and offerings. 

 

 

Bill Compton         
379-7094 

Brian Fair               
806-6023 

 Offering Received  
this Past Week: 

$4,501.00 

This Week’s Birthdays 
and Anniversaries 

 Please keep  
social distancing. 

 Please be  
sensitive to those  
continuing to 
wear masks.  
“Love your  
neighbor as you 
love yourself.” 

 Online services 
continue! 

  

12/12 Elaine Woodham  
12/18 James Bartlett  

Sunday School  
Family Life Center  

at 9:30am  

Choir Practice 
Meet again in  

January 

Small Groups 
The next semester will 
start back in January 

 
Snellgrove Hall  

at 9:00am 

Wednesday Services 
Adults in the Sanctuary / 
Children & Youth in the  

Family Life Center / 7pm  

Welcome 
to 

December 
Pray 

Core Value #5 
The Bond of Family  

Leads Us to  
Unity in Christ. Pray about your gift  

towards world missions 

https://www.southsideozark.org/give
https://www.southsideozark.org/give
https://www.imb.org/generosity/give-now/

